
WHAT’S HAPPENING AT  

ORIA?  

“Our Vision: To Bring  

Excellence to your  

Airport Experience...” 

CIAA  

PHASES 2 & 3 CONSTRUCTION IMPACT  
 

Partition Wall in Check In Hall 

A partition wall has been placed in the west side of the Owen Roberts International Airport Check-In Hall to  

facilitate ongoing construction of Phase 2. This partition will reduce space in the Check-In Hall and during peak 

travelling times it is expected there may be queuing outside of the terminal building. To mitigate inclement  

weather issues,  the CIAA is in the process of purchasing tenting for the anticipated  queues outside the terminal.  

 

Duration: March 2018   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  NOVEMBER    2016  



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT  

ORIA?  

 

Partition Wall in Departure Hall  

A partition wall will be installed in the Departure Hall  during the week of the 31st of October. The wall will cover the 

Kirk Freeport and Tortuga Stores. This is to facilitate a new elevator and a new stairwell to the expanded 

 administrative offices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  NOVEMBER    2016  

“Our Vision: To Bring  

Excellence to your  

Airport Experience...” 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT  

ORIA?  

For your safety please pay attention to 

directional signage and guidance. Work 

Safety Plans (WSP’s) will be distributed 

to airport partners. 

 

We THANK YOU for your  patience and 

cooperation as we strive to build you a 

excellent airport!     

 

For questions or comments please email 

kafara.augustine@caymanairports.com 

 

Please check our Facebook page and 

Website for airport updates. 

 

WWW.CAYMANAIRPORTS.COM  

https://www.facebook.com/Cayman-

Islands-Airports-Authority-

1521999484709155/ 

 

 

  OCTOBER  2016  

“Our Vision: To Bring  

Excellence to your  

Airport Experience...” 

CALYPSO SAYS 

“THIS AIRPORT WILL 

GET SMALLER  

BEFORE IT GETS  

BIGGER.”  


